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                                           June 12th 1939 
Dear Sir,
        In Rothman Austing's absence from
Colchester I am writing to let you know
that secretary Egan will meet you at
Colchester station tomorrow, Tuesday.
                His car number is CPU 655
              
                                  Yours truly
                                            Howard Riley
J.O. Barry-Walsh, Esq.
             London
